



Vale Sheree

The enclosed Asdog Newsletter, Paw Print No. 45, was completed by Sheree just before she passed away, suddenly and unexpectedly, in May. We have produced the Newsletter now as a tribute to Sheree, whose courage and strength in the face of adversity is a lesson to us all. Jade, her faithful (and always hungry!) assistance dog has retired to the country with Sheree's parents.

Sheree was an amazing person, a wonderful friend and a fantastic and passionate advocate for ASDOG. We will always miss her at ASDOG, but will strive to continue her work and hope to place many more of our trained assistance dogs with people with physical disability. We hope you will enjoy this Newsletter.

